
School Board Meeting:     October 27, 2008 

 
Subject:       October 1st Enrollment 

 

Presenter:       Anita Underberg 

 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
None 

 

 
DESCRIPTION: 

 

The October 1, 2008 enrollment is set at 5753.07.  This compares to 5650.5 last 

year.  The October 1st enrollment numbers have been compiled by school and by 
grade on the attached charts.  These numbers do not include ECSE students or 

the 18-21 year old Transition Program students.  Shared-time students and 

students who participate in PSEO are calculated on an FTE basis. 
 

 

 
 

 


